Attachment 2: Email invitation to complete the pre-meeting survey

Dear NS2G Learning Community Participants,

To prepare for the learning community meeting on October 27, we are asking for one
person from your team to answer two questions. The information will help us create breakout
groups of people interested in discussing similar aspects of the work to strengthen two-
generation initiatives.

Please complete the survey by October XX, so we can use the information to support a
productive meeting.

We truly appreciate your participation and the time and effort you’ve given to help us learn more
about two-generation programming.

Sincerely,
Christine Ross

For the Learning Community



